
Agenda Item 29 Aug Meeting – Digital Switchover 

Many of the residents affected by the forthcoming digital switchover are elderly and 
with a low level of computer literacy. 
 
BT are offering on-line events which could be hosted in the Village Hall and give a large 
screen demonstration with opportunities for Q&As. 
 
To request a BT Digital switch over, online event in your area, contact: 
East England, London & South East – Chris Hockley - Christopher.hockley@ee.co.uk 
 
The audio-visual facilities within the hall should enable an informative session. 
 
Proposal: To consider the council hosting an event in the Village Hall 

 
 
Phil Burgess 
Clerk to East Dean and Friston 
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